[image: ]  Update
Year 3/4 Excursion to Lake Ainsworth





27.09.19
Dear Parents/Carers
As you are aware Year 3 and Year 4 students will be attend an excursion at Lake Ainsworth, Lennox Head on Wednesday 27th November – Friday 29th November 2019 (Term 4)
The final cost for the excursion is $325.00 per student.  This is a non-refundable excursion.  All costs are a set price by Lake Ainsworth Sports & Recreation.
This cost covers: 
The bus, accommodation, food, all activities and the instructors.
[bookmark: _GoBack]During term 4, Year 3 & 4 students will be having a meeting to decide the activities that they would like to complete.
It would be appreciated if the excursion could be paid in full by Friday 22nd November.
If you have any questions regarding this excursion, please do not hesitate to contact the school.
Regards

Lauren 
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